

### **Earith Primary School**

- School Road, Earith, Huntingdon, Cambs, PE28 3QB
- mww.earith.cambs.sch.uk
- **%** 01487 841868

#### 5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

#### Dear Parents.

The usual, funky house style for newsletters will resume from Friday 12<sup>th</sup> September. In the interim, here's my bland attempt at some *less than bland* information:

#### Welcome Back

Lovely to see children settling so well. We hope the Transition Days, including the Stay & Plays helped. Especially proud of our new Year R pupils.

### **Information for Parents**

Reminder: our annual document providing key information for parents alongside our first letter of the year – in case you haven't had a chance to read it yet: <u>LINK HERE</u> – PE Days, *Zones of Regulation* etc.

### Roald Dahl Day: Friday 12th September

Will be celebrated in school. Children may wear yellow – Dahl's favourite colour!

## Christmas Performance 2025

**18**<sup>th</sup> **December 2025: doors open at 1pm.** Two seats allocated per Family in first instance. Extra seats *may* be available nearer booking time when we look at numbers confirming attendance. Save the date now!

#### Sports Day 2026

**22<sup>nd</sup> May 2026: gates open 1pm.** No cap on numbers: close family/friends welcome. Save the date now!

## Filmed Friday Celebratory Assemblies

Just over 5 years of filming our Friday celebratory assemblies: these will continue to be filmed each week although the video will **only be available on the website for one week**, before it is superseded with the new one. First Friday Celebratory assembly of the year: **9am on the 12**<sup>th</sup> **September. All welcome.** 

#### My Email

It appears for some parents, particularly emailing me for the first time, I have not been receiving these (3 occasions noted so far) and the emails have been 'quarantined'. Try forwarding them to me again. This seems to alleviate the issue. Catch me in person if you think you have been affected. I want you to feel you can reach me whenever you need to: <a href="mailto:tabbs@earith.cambs.sch.uk">tabbs@earith.cambs.sch.uk</a>





# Boys' pants, tracksuit bottoms & socks

Particularly for **younger boys (KS1)** are needed in school for spare clothes. If you have any outgrown items you no longer require. Much appreciated.

# Concluding Remark

Your children are a testament to your strong parenting. We are extremely proud of the start they've made and we look forward to working in close partnership with you, in what will be – I am sure – another year of incredible growth & learning.

Mr Abbs